
 
 

VILLAGE OF KENMORE 

PLANNING BOARD 

December 27, 2016 

 

 

PRESENT:  Thomas Fleming 

Bruce Shearer 

  Marcia Brogan 

Andrew Ross 

 

Kathleen P. Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer 

Michael Berns, Building Inspector 

 

ABSENT: Frederick Frank 

Noreen Flynn 

  Michael Foster 

 

 

 

2355 ELMWOOD AVENUE- ECO MART        

  

 The applicant, Mike Davis, Tri State Construction, was present. 

 Eco Mart to is converting to Mobile.  The proposal is to re-landscape the pole sign at the 

base and replace the sign face with a cleaner, sharper image.  The applicant is also looking to a 

new canopy sign with the two signs on the canopy, as presented. 

 Michael Foster motioned to approve as presented. 

 Seconded by Noreen Flynn and adopted by a full vote of all members present. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS_______________________________________________________  

The meeting was adjourned, the next meeting is scheduled for January 24, 2017 

at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

Kathleen P. Johnson 

        Clerk/Treasurer 


